
THE MARYLAND US
ATTORNEY’S OFFICE
INCLUDED ERIK PRINCE
IN A FOIA RESPONSE ON
THE STONE SENTENCING
Perhaps the most interesting detail in the
response from Maryland’s US Attorney’s office to
a Jason Leopold FOIA request on the Roger Stone
sentencing is that they included an email on the
Erik Prince investigation.
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